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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

| believe that all e-bikes should be considered a motor vehicle and should not be allowed on non-motorized trails.
Living in Crested Butte, | have seen a lot of tourists rent these e-bikes to use on non-motorized trails, and while
they zoom by me on the uphill, they absolutely have no skills on the downhill portion of their ride and become out
of control and very dangerous.

E-bike are a great way to commute to work and on roads. But the trails need to be left to those bodily fit enough
to go up and come down on either their regular bike or foot. If we allow e-bikes on these trails, these trails will be
overrun with people who did not earn their way into the forest, and it will ruin the experience of those who did use
their own pure body power to access the woods.

Thank you
Cassie Pence
Crested Butte, CO



